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Comments: Please do not allow for a development firm to come in and develop the Holland Lake area, including

tearing down historic structures and disturbing the nature there. Holland Lake has provided so many wonderful

memories and beautiful experiences to Montanans throughout the years. This IS NOT something Montanans

want. Please protect what is left of the special places in Montana and keep these places special.


